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hr. G.F. Helfrich, Director
Office of Program Implementation
Bureau of Oceans and International

Environmental and Scientific Affairs
U.S. Department of State
Washington, D.C. 20520

Dear Mr. Helfrich:

Enclosed please find a July 23, 1980 letter from PDM International Ltd. advising
us that license application XCOM0309 for the export of personnel air locks to
South Africa has been cancelled, because the equipment will be supplied by a
French company. This export license application was one of the six applications
recently transferred to the Commerce Department for licensing action.

Please mark your records to reflect this cancellation.

Sincerely,

atsA. -
,-

(#fdamesB. evin,e, Assistant Director
Export / Import and International

Safeguards
Office of International Programs

Enclosure:
Ltr. dtd. 7/23/80

cc w/ enclosure:
Mr. Michael McDonough, DOE
Mr. Richard L. Williamson, ACDA/NP/NX
Ms. Sheila Buckley, D0D
Ms. Natalie Martin, DOE
Miss Jeanne Nelson, DOC
Mr. Robin DeLaBarre, DOS
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